
The Office for Postdoctoral Scholars 
The Graduate School of Biomedical Sciences 
The Graduate Student Body Committee 
 
Present a Professional Development Seminar 
 

Communicating the 
Business of Science 

Thursday, December 6, 2012 
1:30-2:30 PM - Q & A to follow 

S2-351 and 352 
Refreshments will be served 

Michelle Avery, Ph.D., 2011 alumna of the GSBS, 
began her career as a Communications Associate 
at MacDougall Biomedical Communications 
immediately following her graduation from 
UMMS.  Within a year, she was promoted to 
Associate Account Executive. 
 
Michelle provides life science companies with 
client-specific communication services related to 
investor and public relations, crisis 
communications, corporate branding, business 
development, marketing, and a host of other 
needs required in today’s competitive 
marketplace. 
 
Join us to learn about career opportunities in 
science communications! 

Michelle Avery, Ph.D. 

Associate Account 
Executive, MacDougall 
Biomedical 
Communications 


	Slide Number 1

